
Students and Families, 

Beginning Monday, April 13, all Secondary students will log into their Schoology Homeroom 
Course to check-in for attendance. We are offering this new attendance procedure during the 
school closure to simplify the attendance process. Students will enter attendance for each 
instructional day on the day of instruction. The system will not allow students to enter multiple 
days of attendance at one time. 
 
You will find the check-in form at the top of your Homeroom Course.  Students must be signed 
into their WCASD Google Credentials and will be asked to verify: 

 Today’s day of the week is… 
 My Homeroom number is… 
 I am on Schoology to complete my work. I will reach out to my teachers as needed. 

Watch this 1-minute walk-through video: Check-in for Attendance in Schoology Homeroom 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. 

 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dybaaL6Ud5ES81j6nZHJdh9PtRz-RQWR/view?usp=sharing

